
Supporting Ukrainian families and their pets 
 

Hello, 

We are deeply saddened by the events in Ukraine and the impact the war is having on 

people and their pets. At Petplan, we know that pets are part of the family and that many 

Ukrainian’s are taking their pets with them as they flee to safety. 

We believe that all pets deserve the best care and Petplan will be helping to support 

pets impacted by the crisis in a number of ways. 

Free insurance for pets coming to the UK 

We will provide free Petplan insurance to Ukrainian families bringing their pet to 

the UK via the government’s Homes for Ukraine scheme, so they can access the 

veterinary care they need. Ukrainian families (or their English-speaking hosts) should 

call Petplan on 0330 057 3662 to access this support. 

Support for pets remaining in Ukraine 

We also recognise that a number of pets are likely to remain with families in Ukraine and 

thanks to the generosity of Petplan customers, the Petplan Charitable Trust will be 

donating £25,000 to the Blue Cross Ukraine Pet Welfare Fund. The Fund is helping 

both people and pets in Ukraine, as well as those crossing the borders, by providing pet 

food, pet carriers and essential aid for pets. 

Our thoughts remain with those impacted by this heart-breaking situation, 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 


